
Shellfish Conservation Committee 

March 7, 2016 

Bristol Town Office 
 

Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, David Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland, Steve 

Termine. 

Absent:  Cody Leeman & John Yokabaskas, Alternates 

Also present:  Dep. Ken Hatch, Pat Poole, Rachel Bizarro 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:02pm. 

 

Warden Review. 

Deputy Hatch explained how his hours as Shellfish Warden are billed to Bristol & South Bristol.  

He explained his usual routine for expecting coves/flats.  More coverage was requested around 

High Island and Prentiss Cove.  All in attendance agreed to keep the number of hours for warden 

services the same as last year. 

 

DMR Patrol. 

Marine patrol has re-aligned zones.  Joel Tourtelotte is the current patrol agent for South Bristol, 

Bristol, Bremen, Newcastle & Damariscotta. 

 

Conservation. 

Conservation has been planned for Saturday, April 30 @ 9am and Sunday, May 1 @ 10am.  

Work will include moving seed from Scott’s ledge in the Eastern Branch and spreading shells on 

various flats. 

Poland has not heard back from Annis concerning moving seed from Muscongus Harbor to 

Pemaquid River. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:54pm.  The next meeting will be held on April 4 @ 7pm. 

Agenda items to include:  appointments, conservation 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel Bizarro 

Staff liaison 


